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Cicero Announces Officer Graduation

Cicero police officer Sean Wyler graduated from the Indiana Law Enforcement Academy on March 14th after 15 weeks of training as required by the State of Indiana.  Officer Wyler started with the police department as a reserve officer in May of 2010 and was appointed to his fulltime position in August of last year.  Officer Wyler received field training with the department as a reserve and received further training prior to attending the academy.   Officer Wyler resumed his duties as a patrol officer on March 17th.  
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